
CITY OF ALHAMBRA 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

OF THE 

 

MARCH 9, 2023 

 

REGULAR MEETING 

 

OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY 

COMMISSION 

 
 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Environmental 

Sustainability Commission scheduled for 6:00 p.m., Thursday, March 9, 2023, 

is hereby CANCELLED due to a lack of quorum.   

 

The next Regular Meeting of the Environmental Sustainability Commission will 

commence at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 11, 2023.    

 

 

 

 

 

  David Dolphin, Commission 

Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice No. N2M23-33 

Posted March 7, 2023  

 


